THE CITY OF PRESS RELEASE
A KENOSHA

CHART A BETTER COURSE

Lifequards Needed: Red Cross Certification Courses Provided

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
June 14, 2024

For further information contact:
Department of Parks

T. 262.653.4080

Email: parks@kenosha.org

KENOSHA — Interested in joining our team as a lifeguard this summer at the City’s two
swimming pools at Anderson Park and Washington Park? The Department of Parks will offer

two Red Cross Lifeguard Certification courses at NO COST to approved applicants.

Classes are set for 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. daily June 19-21 and 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. daily June 25-28.
Registration deadline is June 17 for the classes beginning June 19 and the deadline is June 19 for
classes beginning June 25. Approved applicants must complete seven hours of online coursework

prior to the in-person classes. Apply today - course spots are limited.

Lifeguard salary is $15.89 - $17.43 per hour. Lifeguards can earn up to $200 in bonus pay at the

end of the season.

As always, call us with any questions at: 262-653-4080.
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